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Three Win Prizes in  

Contest  

On June 16th, three children on our block 
received $20 cash prizes for providing us with 
the correct number requested in the “Address 
To Impress” contest.    

‘70’  is the result of  summing the addresses of 
the houses pictured (320, 329, 340, 353, 356, 
and 365) to get 2,063 – and then subtracting 
BI’s ‘birthyear’, 1993. 

5 entries were received, representing children 
from three households.  S.L, the only entrant 
from his household was one winner.  In the 
other two households, a roll of a die was used 
to determine which child would be the winner. 
C.S. and S.G. won the cash prizes.  We thank 
their siblings, L.S., and I.G,. for joining in the 
competition!   

As we visited their homes to award them their 
prizes, we learned that they all had fun 
searching the block to gather the addresses. 
That was music to our ears!  Thank you for 
participating and congratulations! 

            

   Bowfin Street’s Sahil G. 

 Earns Recognition for Art 

Sahil G, of Bowfin St. was the only Foster City kid 
to win an honorable mention in the public agency, 
Rethink Waste’s “Trash to Art” contest. 

 

Furthermore, as the only FC entrant to win an 
award, Sahil received this Certificate of 
Recognition (on the left)  from the Foster City 
Council at their June 20th meeting.   
Congratulations, Sahil! 


